
Dear Members of the Senate Human Services Committee, 

My name is Shawna Grubb and I reside in District 35. I am asking that you please 

render a DO PASS on House Bill 1502.  

Denying healthcare to citizens based on their COVID-19 vaccination status is 

discriminatory and violates individuals’ bodily autonomy. 

Thank you for your service to the people of North Dakota, 

Shawna Grubb 

 


